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On Monday, 2 December, Harmony 
joined leading businesses and 
conservation experts at the 
4th  Business Advisory Group on 
Biodiversity—a pivotal event aimed 
at redefining the role of business in 
biodiversity conservation. 

This participation underscores Harmony’s 
ongoing commitment to sustainability and 
its role as a responsible corporate leader in 
conservation efforts.

Harmony’s journey toward a Nature 
Positive future is well underway, marked 
by the completion of its first biodiversity 
footprint assessment in collaboration with 
EWT. This milestone represents significant 
progress in understanding and mitigating 
environmental impacts, with the findings 
set to be shared soon.

“Harmony is driving 
towards Nature Positive by 
understanding our biodiversity 
impacts and developing an 
action-based roadmap towards 
no net loss and ultimately 
positive impacts.” 

Dr. Urishanie Govender, Harmony’s Chief 
Sustainability Officer.

Harmony champions 
biodiversity at the 4th Business 
Advisory Group event

Hosted in collaboration with the 
Department of Forestry, Fisheries and 
Environment (DFFE), the South African 
National Biodiversity Institute (SANBI), 
and the Endangered Wildlife Trust (EWT), 
the forum emphasised meaningful dialogue 
and actionable strategies for integrating 
biodiversity into corporate practices.

Nivashni Govender, Harmony’s Senior 
Environmental Manager, was honoured to 
serve as a panellist, sharing insights and 
expertise on the critical intersection of 
business and biodiversity. 


